
Susan Bond 
 

I respectfully ask you to consider the ramifications of your proposal. We do not have the proper
infrastructure, ie fueling capabilities, supplies of batteries, etc.to support this proposal. The average
person cannot afford to purchase such a vehicle. The damage done by this law is far-reaching and
dangerous to a weakened economy. Please table this for another day...one far, far, far down the road.

Thank you,
Susan Bond


